

May 12, 2020

Dear Christie,

Congratulations! We are pleased to inform you that your chapter has been chosen to receive a 2019-2020 CCA Membership Award: **Chapter with the Most Full-Time Faculty Non-Member Conversions to Member**. Chapters are usually honored with this prestigious award at the CCA Spring Conference. However, since the conference has been cancelled, we will be posting the award winners on the CCA Website and in the CCA Advocate this year.

Once you receive the award, which will be shipped directly to you, please take a picture and send it to Bonita Lovell at blovell@cta.org so that we can honor your hard work in recruiting new members.

Thank you so much for your commitment to membership outreach.

In Unity, CCA Membership Development Committee

